
Boys  &  Girls  Club  offering
free meals to youths
Beginning June 14, the Boys & Girls Club will be providing
breakfast and lunch to those 18 and younger.

The free program is offered at the club’s main site located at
1100 Lyons Ave. The Boys & Girls Club of Lake Tahoe is a
sponsor of the Summer Food Service program. The program will
continue through Aug. 24.

Breakfast is served from 8-9am. Lunch is served from noon–1pm.

Through this sponsorship, the Boys & Girls Club is able to
provide nutritious meals and snacks to thousands of young
people in South Lake Tahoe.

For more information, contact the Boys & Girls Club at (530)
542.0838.
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